

South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY Tel: 0151 727 3963

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk www.st-finbars.co.uk

X: @StFinbarsSch

In God's love we learn and arow together

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

23rd October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 2 Litter Picking with Liverpool City Council

As you are aware from the November Newsletter, Year 2 are going out into the community on Friday 25th October to do litter picking with Liverpool City Council, Miss Osborne and Miss Williams.

- Year 2 will leave school at 1.00 pm and return at 2.00 pm.
- Children should wear school uniform and suitable shoes and a coat.
- Litter pickers have been provided by Liverpool City Council.
- Photographs will be taken and used by Liverpool City Council Publicity Team.

Please complete the slip below and return to the school office as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely



Mrs J Conley Headteacher

Year 2 Litter Picking with Liverpool City Council Friday 25th October 2024 Please return to the School Office

Name of Child:

Please delete as appropriate

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the litter pick on Friday 25th October

I do/do not give permission for my child to be photographed by Liverpool City Council **Publicity Team**

Parental Name: Parental Signature: